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3 September 2021 

Official information request for advice to Government 

 

Kia ora
 
I refer to your Official Information Act (OIA) request of 19 August 2021 for: 
 

“As a taxpayer I would like a copy of any advice you give to Government, this is a request under the 
Official Information Act.” 

 
The Commission makes all of its advice to Government publicly available as soon as possible and will 
continue to do so. All advice that we have provided to date is available on our website at: 
www.climatecommission.govt.nz/our-work/advice-to-government-topic/. This includes the following pieces 
of advice: 
 

• Ināia tonu nei: a low emissions future for Aotearoa—our advice to Government on its first three 
emissions budgets and direction for its emissions reduction plan 2022 – 2025 

o Reviewing Aotearoa’s NDC and biogenic methane—see Chapters 21, 22 and 23 of Ināia 
tonu nei 

• Response to COVID-19 Recovery (Fast-track Consenting) Bill 
• Response to Budget 2020  
• Six principles for economic recovery  
• Consultation on proposed Emissions Trading Scheme settings 
• Emissions Trading Reform Bill submission. 

 
As all our advice to Government is available online, I am refusing your request under section 18(d) of the 
OIA. 
 
Please note that the Commission has a policy to proactively release OIA responses to help others have 
access to more information. Consequently, this letter will be published on our website with your name and 
contact details redacted to protect your privacy. 
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You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information 
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 
602.  
 
 
Ngā mihi 

Climate Change Commission 
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